
UTFA Town Hall on the Pension Plan

UTFA invites all faculty and librarians with an inter-
est in the future of the pension plan to an open meet-
ing to discuss plans to convert some university pension 
plans in Ontario to a Multi-Employer Jointly Spon-
sored Pension Plan (JSPP).

UTFA representatives and pension experts will be on 
hand to explain some of the issues involved, take ques-
tions and facilitate discussion.

Documents related to the pension plan and  
the Universities Pension project proposal for a  
multi-employer JSPP can be found at  
http://www.utfa.org/jsppresources/.

Wednesday, Sept. 30, 2015, 4–6pm 
Wilson Hall (WI 1017), New College

NB: If a large number of members indi-
cate interest but are unable to make this time, we will 
consider holding another meeting at an alternate time 
and place.

Please RSVP to Chris Penn at 416-978-4976 or  
faculty@utfa.org.

Significant changes may be coming to  
the University of Toronto Pension Plan.
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